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HOW DO STAFF MEMBERS ORDER A COMPUTER
PARTLY USING SCHOOL’S FUNDS
With approval from the School Manager, staff members are granted $1000.00 inclusive of GST ($909.09 excluding GST) every three years to purchase computer and ergonomic equipment (if needed).
UWA has three standard computer models that can be bought through our preferred supplier ComputerCORP (http://www.finserv.uwa.edu.au/page/161832). Standard models have a 3 year onsite warranty. 
Any alteration in model and manufacturer must be negotiated with Faculty Computer Support staff and the School Manager.

1. Seek approval from the School Manager to use school’s funds to cover part of the cost when buying a new computer
2. Seek a quotation for the computer from the faculty IT department
 ITHelp-FNAS@uwa.edu.au  

3. Send an email requisition for purchasing a computer to the purchasing office 
(purchasing-plants@uwa.edu.au) with the quotation attached. State in the email if you need any ergonomic equipment, what PG to use if the cost of the computer is over $1000.00 and confirm that the funds have been approved by the School Manager
4. The Purchasing Officer will raise a purchase order and send it to the supplier for processing and copy it to you for your records.

5. The computer will be delivered to the faculty IT office and they will set up the computer for use and send you an email to collect it.
6. Any incorrect delivery is to be reported to the Purchasing Office within 7 days of delivery.

The School of Plant Biology is very proud of the working environment it provides to its staff and students. Your contribution to uphold this standard is much appreciated.

Following procedures makes us more efficient and we can provide a better service.
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